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From: JimSheila Miller <jimsheilamiller@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 5:46 PM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Air Quality and Environmental Protections

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

I support the Costal  Commission and their directions for Oceano Dunes. The health of people and the environment must trump recreation. I don't understand the lawless behavior of State Parks in not 
following the Costal Commission requirements. As a resident of Nipomo Mesa I have suffered from the poor air quality.  We know that when the Dunes was closed to riding and camping our air improved. 
Please protect us.  
 
Sheila Miller  
1017 Jacqueline Pl 
Nipomo,  CA 93444 
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From: noreply@slocleanair.org

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 5:37 PM

To: info@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Contact Submission

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

name: Sheila Miller  
email: Millerltco@gmail.com 
message: This is for the upcoming APCD meeting. Please protect our air quality and environmental protections. As a resident of Nipomo Mesa I beg you to inact all the Costal Commission requirements. State 
Parks can not continue to be lawless.  

 


